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Assistance Needed from Hawaii’s Business Community 
  
The SBA Economic Injury Disaster Loan program became available this week to businesses 
that are being impacted by the Coronavirus (COVID-19). These working capital loans of up to 
$2 million can be used to pay fixed debts, payroll and other bills that can’t be paid because of 
the disaster’s impact.  
  
SBA’s Office of Disaster Assistance is coordinating with the Hawaii Governor’s Office to 
submit the request for Economic Injury Disaster Loan Assistance. In order to make an 
economic injury declaration, we need Hawaii small business concerns that have 
suffered substantial economic injury as a result of the COVID-19 disaster to submit the 
estimated economic impact of the disaster on their businesses by completing the worksheet 
which can be downloaded here, and then emailing it to: dbedt.cbed@hawaii.gov .  
  
The Estimated Adverse Economic Impact Section of the Economic Injury worksheet needs to 
be fully completed, with all questions answered regarding business revenues, whether there 
was any business interruption insurance, as well as the comments sections. The comments 
section should indicate that the economic impacts are a direct result of COVID-19.  The 
established incident start date is January 31, 2020. DBEDT needs these forms to be returned 
to the above email by the 4:00PM, Wednesday 18, 2020. 
  
Further information will be available about the SBA Application process once the Federal 
government approves Hawaii’s application for disaster assistance. 
  
Business Development & Support Division 
Dept. of Business, Economic Development & Tourism 
dbedt.cbed@hawaii.gov  
(808) 587-2750 

 

 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001EcWYtDu5uc-2DD5F4I-2D1yC7WapfQAoT-5FcudJyCWJwxzp0UX5dPFrTy99jg1M-5F-2Dko6NHfFnO7tSmfchrKlIcbnTyO13KT6iaFqKRjGVnOJzm5aw63-5FF0phkcpd5lYC34VrWxTAwYcKqwISjxXs9kVjdKSzddBqr-2DkTcS-5FpJP9y18J44DXQHVF7lDefswgUdAuz593Mz6lEtA2PG7sUDvU5-5FA1kt8oyE9CanVwihhTNvtX1kAH7XQ2WyOg-3D-3D-26c-3DpDpiW1-2DwGw4v-2D0zjtYaiEO5yjtZgCxL9NK49IWjuo9N1Uht1nLdryA-3D-3D-26ch-3Du96KSWsALEjhdWAzBD7mHBXe0Zv2oxUtZkS0k-2DyzHqlsIrAm3DidHQ-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=L93KkjKsAC98uTvC4KvQDdTDRzAeWDDRmG6S3YXllH0&r=xtlp0F2epT05VHc_69puks9Q7atTS99W5bvwC7bC29M&m=43YitbPlEZZMaNGIMyamLSfEckvoj9fvglBE50qlj6Q&s=bQSrwjVlH-q14dqY_VW6msZoQd2_3p1uCshybCjYtnU&e=
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